
Most Urgent 
No.EDN-HE(2 1)A(3)06/2011 -V 
Directorate ofHigher Education, 
Himachal Pradesh, Shirnla-1 
Tei:0177-2653120Extn.234_E.mail:genbr@rediffmail.corn, Fax:2812882 

To 
Dated Shimla-1 the Jo~ May,2014 

~e Deputy Directors of Higher Education in, 
Himachal Pradesh. 

Subject:­ Regarding extension of admission for 10+1 and 10+2 classes. 

Memo. 
It has come to the notice of undersigned through various sections that a 

large number of students of l 0+ 1 and 10+2 classes have been deprived of taking their 

admission in the schools because of various reasons like decla ra tion of Matric result & 

functional status of newly upgraded schools. 

[n view of the above and in continuation of this Directorate letter of 

even number dated 06-05-2014, as per provision made in H.P. Secondary Education Code 

2012, Point No.2.1 7.2, the date of admission to 10+1 and 10+2 classes is hereby ex tended 

upto 30-05-2014 with as late fee of Rs. 10/- to accommodate the students. 

Therefore, you are directed to issue necessary instructions to all the 

field functionaries under your control to comply with the orders I instructions of higher 

authorities in letter and spirit.' 

It may be noted that no furth er extension in admission dates will be 

allowed at any cost. 

Endst. No. even dated Shimla-1 the 
Copy for information and necessary action is forwarded to:­

1. The Technical Officer, IT Cell, Directorate of Higher Education. 
Himachal Pradesh, with the direction to upload the same on the 
departmental website. L 

2. Guard file. 

Director. of Higher Education. 
Himachal Pradesh 


